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Bulletin Brief 

Since our intrepid and hard-working newsletter editor Jim Bragg is unable to 
get the newsletter out this month, you will have to settle for something briefer 
and shorter than a regular “Chirps”. 

Our Next Meeting 

Simek Library Medford 7 PM 
Guest:  Stacy Leonard will update us on the Kuse Nature Preserve in 
Medford, including plans to use it for the schools, and general public, 
including the classroom/meeting place, trails and more. 
Topic by Cathy Mauer: The Sax-Zim Bog near Duluth 
Long known among serious birders as THE place to find northern owls and 
finches in winter and warblers and other boreal birds in summer, the Sax-Zim 
Bog is a “magic mix” of habitats that attracts a unique array of species not 
found in other parts of the United States. 
 

Wausau Bird Club in March 

Our club and the Wausau Bird Club are trying to inform one another about 
upcoming meeting speakers and bird walks. For March, we heard from Susan 
Haug: 

Steve and Evie Fisher will present a program entitled - 
"Yellowstone Raptors...and More!" Highlighting his beautiful photography. 

The Fisher's are very familiar with all sorts of raptors. They do a Golden Eagle 
survey for the National Eagle Center in Wabasha, MN. 



Steve was an educator for REGI and was trained to handle raptors and he 
presented programs with the birds. They continue their work with REGI by 
rescuing injured birds and taking them in for care. 

Monday March 3rd,  6:30 pm 
Universalist Unitarian 
504 S Grant Street, Wausau 
Enter the building through the doors on the East side from the parking lot. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


